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Colleen Anne Warin
fyi-request-4911 6e9b17b3@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Colleen Anne Warin

Thank you for your letter of 8 November 2016 requesting the following information:

J Copies of all documents, including any forms completed, emails, oral
information about the documents’ contents — regarding Gilbert Roy-Gapper
(period 2014 to present).

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).

When requesting the information, you did not provided any proof of identity or
guardianship. For this reason, | am declining your request under section 9(2){(a) of the
Act to protect the privacy and affairs of Gilbert.

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this decision. You can do this by
writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box
10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely
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Kim Shannon
Deputy Secretary
Sector Enablement and Support
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